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Special Districts in Oregon Awarded About $40,000 in Grant Funding 
 
College-level students across the state will have more opportunities in securing summer 
internships with Oregon’s local governments this year with about $40,000 in matching 
internship grants awarded to 14 special districts from Special Districts Association of Oregon 
(SDAO).  
 
Essential and critical to Oregon’s communities, special districts deliver much-needed services to 
their communities while also supporting their local workforce. In addition, many districts offer 
summer internships to college-level students in their area who are seeking to learn more about 
local government careers. SDAO recognizes and supports these efforts by providing matching 
grants through the SDAO Internship Grant Program. 
 
To be considered for a matching grant, districts must submit applications outlining the details of 
their project, the benefits it will bring to the district, and how they will utilize a summer intern. 
The maximum grant is $3,000 and must be matched by the district at 50%. For example, a 
project that will cost $6,000 or more is eligible for a $3,000 grant. At the end of the summer, 
recipients must submit a project summary and receipts to SDAO.  
 
All SDAO members were invited to apply. The following districts were selected:  
 

District Grant Amount 
Aurora Fire District  $3,000 
Central Lincoln PUD  $3,000 
Crook County Parks and Recreation District  $3,000 
Halsey-Shedd RFPD  $1,500  
Lower Umpqua Library District  $3,000 
McKenzie Fire and Rescue  $3,000 
Nesika Beach-Ophir Water District  $3,000 
Nestucca RFPD  $2,240 
Netarts Water District  $3,000 
Owyhee Irrigation District  $3,000 
Polk County Fire District #1  $3,000 
Springfield Utility Board  $3,000 
Sunriver Service District  $3,000  
Tri County Cooperative Weed Management Area  $3,000 
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Special Districts Association of Oregon represents over 920 special districts in the state of 
Oregon assisting them in providing cost-effective and efficient public services to the people of 
Oregon. For more information, please visit www.sdao.com. 
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